
 
 

GLS / C / 565-22                       CIRCULAR                 19th October 2022 

DIWALI HOLIDAY 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please note that, on account of Diwali, the school will remain closed on Monday, 24th 

October and Tuesday, 25th October 2022. All students can wear colorful, ethnic 

clothes to school on Friday, 21st October 2022. 

 

Wishing a very “Happy Diwali” to all celebrating this festival of lights. 

 
Warm regards, 
 

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 
 

 
 


